
WTHR 
2021 EEO Program Report 

 
 

Discrimination Complaints 
 
 

On May 27, 2020, Andrea Morehead Allen filed a complaint with the Equal Employment 

Opportunity Commission alleging discrimination based on race, sex, disability and retaliation. 

The complaint was dismissed on October 15, 2020.  

On January 13, 2021, Ms. Morehead Allen filed a complaint with the United States 

District Court for the Southern District of Indiana. The lawsuit is pending. 

 


